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Nicola Gunn

From: Longridge Town Council <clerk@longridge-tc.gov.uk>

Sent: 19 March 2019 20:38

To: planning

Cc: clerk@longridge-tc.gov.uk

Subject: COMMENTS ON PLANNING CONSULTATIONS FROM LONGRIDGE TOWN COUNCIL

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Categories: Yellow Category

Please see below comments from Longridge Town Council in respect of the following applications: 

 

Cllr Ashcroft left the meeting at 7.20pm for the Council to consider the application. 

3/2018/0975 - land to the East of Chipping Lane, Longridge 

 

LTC - would like to draw the points/concerns below to the officer's attention:  

 

1. Footpath - a cause for highway concerns in regards to pedestrian/cyclist safety when resident reversing from his/her drive 

2. Trim trial - in the wrong place LTC feel it should be nearer to the play area. 

3. Would like to see retention of original hedgerow. 

Proposed: Cllr Adamson Seconded: Cllr Everett 

Cllr Ashcroft returned to the meeting at 7.25pm 

---------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Cllr Everett left the meeting whilst the following application was being (7.26pm)considered: 

 

3/2019/0107 - 31 Barnacre Road, Longridge 

 

LTC - No objection subject to consultation with neighbours. 

Cllr Everett returned to the meeting 7.27pm 

 

Kind regards 

Lesley Lund 

Clerk 


